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Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Moore…… 
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Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

TRAFFIC AND PARKING 

School is really busy at the start and end of the day.  Please try to park with due consideration to 

others including our local residents.  Parking just a couple of blocks way and walking the last few 

minutes would be a safer, healthier and less stressful option. 
 

CHRISTMAS CLOSING 

 
School will close on Tuesday 20th December at 1.00pm. 

 

There will be no after school club on this day. 

 

School will re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Next Thursday 8th December is Christmas Jumper Day and as usual we will be joining in.  The children 

will be able to wear their Christmas jumpers for a donation of £1.  We will be using the donations to 

help 2 charities this year. 

We will be supporting, Save the Children and Samaritans’ shoe box appeal. 

As always we would like to thank you for your continued support. 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

Christmas parties have been planned for the following dates :- 

 

Friday 16th December  - Year 3 and Year 4 

Monday 19th December – Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 

 

Children can come in their ‘party’ clothes on the day of their party.  Please remember they will be in 

these clothes all day, so will be playing out in them and eating their lunch in them as well. 

 

Teachers will share if and what they would like your child to contribute to the ‘party food’. 

 

LABELS 

Please label your children’s jumpers, cardigans and coats clearly.  This will make it much less likely that 

their belongings will be ‘lost’. 
 


